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Spring/Summer 2024  

C Dock 2/1/2024 

Spring Cleaning will be upon us shortly. Below are some 
ideas  for less toxic cleaning that will help keep our  

marina and the wildlife we share it with healthy and safe. 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The above article has some tremendous tips for 
Getting your boat ready for the Spring.  
 
You can find it here-  
https://www.westmarine.com/west-advisor/How-to-Dewinterize-a-Boat.html 

Marina CoMMittee 
MeetinGS are noW tHe 

FoUrtH tUeSDaY oF 
eaCH MontH at 2 PM. 

 
UPCoMinG DateS 

2/26 
3/26 
4/22 

Let’s Talk About Cords 
As I walk through the marina, I notice quite a few power cords that are  
left exposed to the elements. I also see cords with corrosion and light 
burn marks on them. Both of these scenarios increase the risk of a fire 
(worst case), or costly electrical repairs (best case). 
 
While few people would be overjoyed to fork out money for new cords, 
this is a small price to pay to protect your boat and the boats of your  
dock neighbors’. 
 
Please inspect your cords regularly. Look for signs of corrosion or 
burning. If you see either, it’s time to replace them. 
 
You can also look into something like a SmartPlug system which will 
help protect against the corrosion and loose connections. 

Don’t ForGet! 
SPrinG ForWarD 

on SUnDaY MarCH 10 


